
 

Name: Announcement: 

kelly gilliss June is Men’s Mental Health Month, a time to 
raise awareness about the mental well-being 
of men and boys and break the stigma 
surrounding mental health struggles.  Mental 
health matters for everyone, and it’s important 
to encourage open conversations, seek 
support, and remind our friends, fathers, 
brothers, and classmates that they’re never 
alone. Whether it’s stress, anxiety, or 
depression—help is out there, and talking 
about it is a sign of strength. 

Roach Anyone interested in trying out for tackle 
football in the fall is asked to see Mr. Roach 
for training camp information and a 
participation form. Training camp for football 
starts on Monday, August 18th at 9 AM. Be 
sure to sign up before the end of the school 
year. 

 


